
 

Liberty   Equality    Fraternity 

LA VOCE   
Constantino Brumidi Lodge # 2211 

May 2012 

  

  
15th Annual Walk-A-Thon 
Eisenhower Park in East Meadow 

Parking Field #1 

Saturday, May 12th at 10:00 AM 
Sign-up at 8:30 AM 

     
                 For 

      Education 

      & Culture 

Scholarship Awards Night 

Tuesday, May 15th 
7:00 PM 

Immediately following the abbreviated  
Men’s General Membership meeting. 

(Ladies Auxiliary Members are welcome) 

Brumidi 
Scholarship 

2012 

Come One,  
Come All 

&  
Celebrate Success 

FAMILY NIGHT  
Pasta & Sweet Table 

$15 
Per person 

 
* * * * 

 

You must Prepay 

Thursday May 17th 6:30 PM 
 

Doors Open at 6:00 PM 

Beer, 
    Wine 

& 
Soda 

  Pasta 
Bolognese & Alfredo 

Contact Frank Montuori (Monday @ BINGO or Friday @ VEGAS) 

MEMBERS . . . You 
bring the dessert! 

Memorial Day Parade 

Monday, May 28th at 10:00 AM 
 

Meet at 9:00 AM at Lake Avenue 
between West 19th & West 21st 

Wreath 
Ceremony I 

At 
JFK Monument 

Wreath 
Ceremony II 

At  
Brumidi Lodge 

 

* * * 
Luncheon 
to follow 

Bocce Tournament 
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LODGE OFFICERS 
Andy Filangeri—President 
1082 Gardiner Drive 
Bayshore, NY 11706 
631-666-0413 

LODGE & CORPORATION OFFICERS: 
1ST Vice President……………………………………...Frank Provenzano—667-1133 
2nd Vice President………………………………………………Bob Savino—422-6934 
Immediate Past President  ..……………………………….John T. Vigiano-242-7479 
Orator ..…………………………………………………….....Thom Lorito—539– 9113 
Recording Secretary .……………………………………..….Sal Favarolo—321-1819 
Financial Secretary .…………………………………….………Dan Cicale– 586-9583 
Treasurer ……………………………………………….…...Jack Battaglia—427-3425 

 

LODGE OFFICERS: 
Corresponding Secretary …………………………………………..Chris Schiavo—254-3650 
Principal Trustee …………………………………………………Carmine Soldano—586-0883  
Trustees: 

Joe Bilello - 553-0288…………………………………….……..Ed Valenti—665-6323 
Rocco Laino - 661-1981……….……………………………..Mike Ferrato—243-1414 
Sal Mangano—988-3000………………………………….Robert Lamont—271-6058 

Masters of Ceremonies: 
Pat Lorito—790-7359……………………………………………..Sal Pipia - 271-2755 

Sentinel  ……………………………………………………………….Dom Prestano—289-1872 
Chaplain ………………………………………….Father Vincent Schifano—667-4044 Ext.120 
State Deputy to Brumidi Lodge ………………………………….. Angelo Crimi 
 

CORPORATION DIRECTORS: 
Roy Perticone—242-5492 …………………………………………Sal Picone - 586-0251 
Bob Cava - 669-8896 ……………………………………...Jim Caravella - 516-794-7988 
Tony Bianco—243-0614 …………………………………….Rocco Germano - 560-3301 
Tom Tartaro -(516) 364-8879 ………………………………..Paul Carosotto  - 667-1779 
……………………………………………………………………….Bill Lamont  - 669-4543 

Vincent Cantone - Honorary* Barney Ferrante - Honorary* 
Director, Emeritus - Frank Ferrante — 661– 8485 

 

STATE OFFICERS: 
State Appointee, General Laws and By-Laws Chairman…………..Arthur Spera – 669-7295 
District 1 Chairperson Italian Cultural & Languages ………………..Mike Ferrato—243-1414 
District 1 Parade Chairperson……………………………….……….Roy Perticone—242-5492 
 

STATE DEPUTIES: 
State Deputy to The Vigiano Brothers Lodge #3436.……………….Arthur Spera – 669-7295 
State Deputy to Arturo Toscanini Lodge #2107..………………......Roy Perticone –242-5492 
State Deputy to P. Vincent Landi Lodge #2239………...……………..Bill Lamont – 669-4543 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Bar Chairman…………………………………..…..Joe Bilello—553-0288 
Bell Jar Chairman……………………….………...Dan Cicale—586-9583 
…….Co-Chair Paul Carosotto—667-1779 ….Jack Messina—667-8053 
…….Frank Misiano - 242-3796 …………………….Sal Pipia - 271-2755 
Bingo Chairman ………………………….….Marie Diamante—669-4184 
……………………………………….  ..Co-Chair   Jack Verdi—669-6974 
Dark Horse ………………………………………..Ralph Preta—499-4635 
Community Affairs …………………………...Frank Ferrante—661-8485 
CSJ ……………………………………………….Mike Ferrato - 243-1414 
Fund Raiser Chairman ………………… ........Chris Schiavo—254-3650 
Health & Welfare …………………………………...Pete Nani—242-4261 
House Chairman  ………………………………….Sal Picone - 586-0251 
Historian………..………     ……………….…..  Sal Favarolo—321-1819 
Kitchen / Assistant House Chairman……….Frank Montuori - 422-6914 
La Voce Editor …………………………...……….Bob Savino—422-6934 
La Voce co-Editor  ………………………..….Sabrina Savino—422-6934 

PAST PRESIDENTS 
 

John Vigiano 
2009—2011 

Sonny Marigliano 
2007—2009 

Roy Perticone 
2005—2007 
Bill Lamont 
2003 - 2005 

Clemente Oropallo 
2001 – 2003 

Arthur Spera 
1999 – 2001 

Paul Del Prete 
1997 – 1999 

Nick Occhino 
1995 – 1997 

Frank Ferrante 
1993 – 1995 

George Nappi 
1991 – 1993 
Ted Spera* 
1989 – 1991 

Stephen Pepe 
1987 – 1989 

Frank Giacalone 
1985 – 1987 

Joseph Sanfilippo* 
1984 – 1985 

Anthony Bianco 
1982 – 1984 

Rocco Sciarrone* 
1979 – 1982 
Joe Errico* 
1976 – 1979 

Rocco Castoro 
1975 – 1976 

Mike Bovino* 
1973 – 1975 

Paul Coniglio 
1970 – 1973 

Mario Mesisco * 
1969 – 1970 

John Farina * 
Honorary 

 
*Deceased 

Legal Advisors / Counselors ........................... Bob Cava - 669-8896 
 .............................................................. Carl Copertino ...274-9035 
Membership ……………….Chairman Frank Provenzano—667-1133 
…………………………………………….Nunzio Diamante—669-4184 
“Popeye” Number…………........................….Joe Bilello—553-0288 
District 1 Parade ..................................... Roy Perticone—242-5492 
Photographer ....................................... Rocco Germano - 560-3301 
Scholarship ............................................ Tony La Rocca - 321-4954 
 .............................................................. Jack Battaglia— 427-3425  
Senior Citizen Affairs ......................... Nunzio Diamante—669-4184 
Vegas:  Frank Provenzano—667-1133 ........ Bill Lamont - 669-4543 
Golf Outing…………Tom Lorito—539-9113 / Pat Lorito—790-7359  
………………..Tony La Rocca—321-4954 / Rocco Laino—661-1981 
Web Site ................................................... Sal Favarolo—321-1819 
Dances, In House Functions: …….…Frank Provenzano—667-1133   
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Brothers and Sisters: 
 
  I hope everyone had a very happy, healthy and 
Blessed Easter.  I can’t believe it’s May already.  
This year is just flying by! 
 
On March 31 our lodge had its first Night of 
Bowling.  This event was chaired by Thom Lo-
rito and his wife Karen.  It was held at Farming-

dale Lanes and everyone who came had a great time.  Thanks Thom 
for a new idea and I hope we can do it again soon. 
   April 14th, the lodge sponsored our annual Heart fund Dance bene-
fiting St Francis Hospital  Heart Center. Past President and Director 
Emeritus, Frank Ferrante is our representative with St. Francis and 
arranged for two nuns, Sister Betty and Sister Carol to be our guests 
at the dance.  Chairperson Sabrina Savino, with co-chair Karen Lorito 
and their committee did an outstanding job on the dance.  It was nice 
to see Sisters Betty and Carol enjoying themselves with the lodge 
members and were even seen dancing to the music of DJ Ray.  The 
highlight of the evening was when the Ladies Auxiliary gave the nuns 
a check for fifteen hundred dollars.  Sister Carol said she hopes you 
never have to come to St. Francis, but if you do, don’t be afraid to ask 
for them. They will try to make your stay at the hospital, as comfort-
able as possible. 
   On April 26th and April 27th we had our nominations for Board of 
Directors.  The committee consisted of Rocco Castoro, Thom Lorito, 
Frank Provenzano, Dan Cicale, and Jack Battaglia. These gentlemen 
did a very good job making sure our directors were qualified individu-
als.  The slate of directors will be read at the May Men’s General 
meeting.  Anyone wishing to run off the floor will be permitted to do so 
at that time, with an election, if necessary, to be held the following 
month. The May Men’s General meeting will start earlier than usual at 
7pm, due to the fact that we will also be giving out our Scholarship 
Awards that evening.  I would like all of our members, men and 
women to attend and show our support to these young scholars, who 
very soon will be the future of our country. 
    April 26th, was our Annual 55 Alive AARP Driving Program. This 
program is taught by a fellow lodge brother Ed Giuffre.   
 

   The course is very informative and brought everybody up to date on 
the new driving laws and refreshed our memory on the older laws.  
My wife and I took the course this year and we both feel Ed did a 
great job in helping to make all of us better prepared for the road 
ahead. 
   About three weeks ago, I received a phone call asking for our assis-
tance with an Italian family in need of help. Their two children were 
having difficulties in school.  That’s when I turned to Dr. Mike.  Mike 
Ferrato is our resident PhD and has spent his whole life helping peo-
ple.  This family is of Sicilian descent, speaking very little English 
along with their children.  Mike found out that in the school they at-
tended, they weren’t being tested correctly and as a result they were 
labeled special ed.  With Dr. Mike’s help and his connections with the 
education system, he was able to recommend the correct way to test 
the children, so they could be re-evaluated and given the proper help 
they need.  Let’s hope they are on their way to a better educational 
experience.  My hats off to Dr. Mike!  I know Mike is going through a 
lot right now, but he still found the time and energy to help his fellow 
man.  God Bless you Mike. 
   On Monday, May 28th, is our Memorial Day Parade.  Let’s put on 
our comfortable sneakers and bring along your Italian pride and take 
a leisurely stroll with me through the streets of the Deer Park commu-
nity as we honor our Armed Forces. 
   This year I’m very happy to say we will be having a feast at the 
Brumidi Lodge.  Tom Tartaro, with some help from his son, made this 
event a reality.  I hope every family will come out and enjoy this won-
derful event and don’t forget to tell your friends.  The best part is we 
can enjoy the feast without having to do all the work that a feast en-
tails.  The promoter and his crew are doing all the work for us, but will 
be running our Vegas nights on Friday and Saturday. The dates of the 
feast are July 18th through July 22nd. Hope to see you there! 
   In closing, I would like to wish a very Happy Mother’s Day to all our 
lovely mothers, grandmothers, great grandmothers, godmothers, 
stepmothers, mothers to be and of course our beloved departed 
mothers, who always have a special place in our hearts. 
 

                                               Insieme come una famiglia,  
President Andy  

President’s Message 

of Venice. Jewish by birth, he was baptized in 1763 by the Bishop of Ceneda who gave the family his name, according to custom. 
Thanks to the bishop Da Ponte studied in the seminary and became a priest. He soon moved to Venice, where he made a living 
as a teacher of Latin, Italian and French. Although he was a Catholic priest, he led a libertine sexual life which earned him the 
enmity of the clergy and several rivals. While a priest of the church of San Luca in Venice, he took a mistress, Anzoletta Bellaudi, 
who was married. After the birth of his first child, he and his wife opened a brothel. Da Ponte was tried by the Inquisition and 
banished for fifteen years from the Repubblica di Venezia. 

Lorenzo Da Ponte then moved to Gorizia, then part of Austria, where he lived as a writer. In 1781 Caterino Mazzola, the poet of Saxon Court, 
called him to Dresden and taught him to write libretti for operas. With the help of Antonio Salieri, Da Ponte travelled to Vienna and became offi-
cial poet to the court of Emperor Joseph II. It was there he made the acquaintance of Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart and entered into the finest 
period of his literary career. Lorenzo Da Ponte wrote the libretti for Mozart’s greatest Italian operas, Le Nozze di Figaro (1786), Don Giovanni 
(1787) and Cosi fan tutte (1790). These operas were first staged in Prague and became instant successes. Da Ponte became known as the 
greatest librettist of his time. 
After the deaths of Emperor Joseph II and Mozart, Da Ponte had little interest in business and found trouble again in debt and bankruptcy. He 
fled to the United States and was appointed the first professor of Italian literature at Columbia University. In 1828, at age 79, he became a natu-
ralized U.S. citizen. Lorenzo da Ponte died in 1838, in New York, having an enormous funeral ceremony in New York’s old 
St. Patrick’s Cathedral on Mulberry Street.  

About Our Heritage . . .   

~ Bob Savino 

Lorenzo Da Ponte, Italian poet and librettist, was born Emmanuele Conegliano in Ceneda, in the Republic 
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LADIES AUXILIARY 

COMMITTEE CHAIRLADIES 
 
Bingo ........................................... Marie Diamante –669-4184 
Bus Trips ....................................... Anita Montuori - 422-6914 
....................................................... Marge Valenti—665-6323 
Dark Horse ......................................... Carol Nani— 242-4261 
Fashion Show………………...…..Lucille Di Nardo – 667-1912 
Food for the Needy……………….Rose Dispinseri – 254-3015 
Health and Welfare ....................... .Pam Gagliano—242-2148 

PAST PRESIDENTS: 
 

Diana Grauer 
2009—2011 

Carmel Lamont 
2007—2009 

Mary Ann Perticone 
2005 -2007 

Joanne Spera 
2003-2005 

Ann Marie Nappi 
2001 – 2003 

Millie Misiano 
1999 – 2001 

Lucille Di Nardo 
1997 – 1999 

Lucille Romanello 
1995 – 1997 

Teena Spera * 
1993 – 1995 
Carol Nani 

1991 – 1993 
Rosemarie Manzo 

1989 – 1991 
Ann Mastrocco 

1987 – 1989 
Phyllis Cipriano* 

1985 – 1987 
Fran Barone 
1983 – 1985 

Loretta Brocco* 
1981 – 1983 

Eleanor Cipriano* 
1979 – 1981 
Pat Sforza 

1977 – 1979 
Marge Errico* 
1975 – 1977 

Fay Cantone* 
1971 – 1975 

 
* Deceased 

Debra Prestano - President 
2809 Connecticut Avenue 
Medford, NY 11763 
(631) 289-1872 
email: dprestano4christ@live.com 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY OFFICERS: 
 

Vice President:……………………………………………Ginger Filangeri—666-0413 
Immediate Past President: …………………. Domenica Diana Grauer —242-2710 
Orator:………………………………………………………...Antonina Masi - 243-3988 
Recording Secretary:………………………………………...Karen Lorito—539-9113 
Financial Secretary: …..………………………………….Sabrina Savino—422-6934 
Treasurer: ………... .………………………………………Rose Dispinseri—254-3015 
Corresponding Secretary: …………………………………Mary Barone—425-7179 
Principal Trustee: ………………………………………….Anita Montuori—422-6914 
Trustees:  
…………………………………………………………………Pam Gagliano—242-2148 
……………………………………………………………………Gale Picone—586-0251 
Mistress of Ceremonies:……………………………………….Ann Polito—547-1793 
Sentinel: ………………………………………………………..Jan Vigiano—242-7479 
Chaplain: …………………………………………………...Carmel Lamont—669-4543 

 
2011—2012 Lodge Queen—Alexandria Favarolo  

 

 
Membership…………………………………..Carol Nani – 242-4261 
                                                        Maryann Perticone – 242-5281 
Parade………………………………………….Ann Polito—574-1793 
Photographer……………………………..Anita Montuori—422-6914 
Publicity……………….… ……………...Sabrina Savino – 422-6934 
Queens Pageant………………………….Antonina Masi—243-3988  
Refreshments…….……………………..Rose Failla—516-781-6150 
Twirlers…………………………..Linda Mastrocco Boss—243-0168 
Vegas……………………………………….Virginia Usak—586-6058 

Keep in Our Prayers 
Please keep in our prayers all members who are sick: Paul Del Prete, Pete Mastrocco, Marie Germano,  
Paul Coniglio, Connie Busini, Grace Carone, John Pugliese, Tony Gulino, Rose Castoro, Mike Ferrato, 

Jim Caravellla, Al Barone, Pete Nani, Joe Lupo, Tony La Rocca and Nick Baggio. 
 

Pray for the souls of the recently departed: Dolores Provenzano, Mother of !st VP Frank Provenzano 
 

Also, pray for our men and women serving in the Armed Forces. 
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Dear Sisters and Brothers,      
 
 We ended April with showers so in May 
we should have plenty of flowers. As we all do our 
spring  cleaning inside and outside we should 
reflect on all the blessings we have. Spring is a 
time for us to refresh and renew, too. BE JOYFUL.  
 

   April 14th was our Heart Fund Dance. I am very grateful to Sabrina 
Savino for stepping up when I needed to find a chairlady for this 
event. Thank you to Karen Lorito for being Co-Chair and Gale Picone 
and Anita Montuori for selling tickets. Congratulations to Sabrina, 
Karen and the entire committee for a well organized and enjoyable 
function. Thank you to everyone who attended. Thanks and blessings 
to Sister Betty and Sister Carol for attending and singing to us. We 
were able to give St. Francis Hospital a donation of $1500. 
   Thursday, April 26th was the 55 Alive Program at the Lodge. Thank 
you to the Lodge for providing this program to all the members. 
   Monday, April 30th join us for a Gold Buying Party from 5:00-7:00 
PM before Bingo. Bring your unwanted gold, sterling silver and plati-
num jewelry in and receive cash instantly. Any questions contact 
Chris Schiavo at 631-831-5242. 
   May 12th is the NYS OSIA Walk-a-thon for Education  & Culture at 
Eisenhower Park. It's more than walking! There's a Bocce ball tourna-
ment, register at 8:30am for $5 (2-person team). There is also Zumba 
before the walk-a-thon begins, activities for children and blood pres-
sure checks are available. You can speak with Bill or Carmel Lamont 
for more information. 
   Unfortunately, there was a mixup in scheduling on May 12th for our 
Spring Dance. I want to thank Chairlady Anita Montuori, Co-chair 
Mary Barone and the committee for all the work they did in organizing 
the 50”s dance, sorry it was canceled. We will have a function in June 
to take the place of the Spring dance. The money we raise at this 
function goes into our Scholarship account. More info to follow. 
   Speaking of Scholarships, this year's scholarships are being 
awarded on Tuesday, May 15th. This event is a week before our May 
Auxiliary general meeting.  
 
 
 

 
Ladies please come down to show your support to the Lodge and 
Auxiliary scholarship recipients. This frees up our May meeting so we 
can have a full meeting. 
   Thursday, May 17th is a Family Night Social. Come and bring your 
Family and Friends. It's a great time for fellowship and enjoy good 
food. There will be Pasta dishes and a Sweets table (we bring the 
desserts) and beer, wine and soda. $15 per person. Contact Frank 
Montuori for tickets. 
   Monday, May 28th is the Memorial Day Parade on Lake Avenue in 
Deer Park. Ladies we will wear white top, pants and shoes with a 
navy blue jacket/blazer and our red, white & blue scarf. Please con-
tact Chairlady Ann Polito to sign up, tell her whether you'll walk, ride 
or if you need a scarf. Pray for good weather and for a good walk. It's 
nice to walk, greet the neighborhood and represent our Ladies Auxil-
iary (so beautifully).  
   May 31st until June 3rd is the NYS OSIA Convention. I thank the 
Ladies Auxiliary Board for sending me to the convention. It's my first 
time and I am excited to see what it's all about.  
   June 13th is the Vigiano Brothers Golf Outing. 
   Tuesday, June 26th we will crown a new Queen at our June General 
meeting. The application is in the April and May LaVoce, please sub-
mit applications by May 31st.  Our current Queen Alexandria has been 
a wonderful queen, attending all our functions with her beautiful smile 
and always with style and grace.  
   I invite ALL of you to be involved. Join a committee, come down to 
bingo and/or vegas nights, chair a dance or bring us a new idea for a 
function. Show us your talents, exercise your creativity, share your 
experience. This is your Lodge and Auxiliary. 
 
Please remember in your prayers our Brothers and Sisters who are ill 
or recovering from injury, our deceased members and their families.  
 
Remember also in your prayers our brave service men and women 
who are around the world protecting our freedom.  
  

God Bless all of you. 
  
                 Fraternally,  
                            Ladies Auxiliary President Debra 

Madame’s Message 

A mother is the truest friend we have, when trials heavy and sudden, fall 
upon us; when adversity takes the place of prosperity; when friends who 
rejoice with us in our sunshine desert us; when trouble thickens around 
us, still will she cling to us, and endeavor by her kind precepts and  
counsels to dissipate the clouds of darkness, and cause peace to return 
to our hearts.         ~Washington Irving 

 Thank you to President Debra Prestano for giving me the opportunity to chair the Military Bridge, 
again. It was a great success and I thank everyone that volunteered to assist me. 
P.S. We will be having it again soon.       ~ Rose Dispinseri, Chairlady 
                                                                       Military Bridge 

 VOLUME 3, ISSUE 5 MAY 2012 PAGE 5



VOLUME 3, ISSUE 5 May 2012 6 

 

May Birthdays 
Millie Benevento 5/3 
James Valente  5/4 
Nick Maniscalco 5/6 
Robert Lamont  5/7 
Andrew Raia  5/8 
Ann Mastrocco  5/14 

Milestones... 

Important Notices 
In case of Illness or death of a Brother Member or a 

Member of the Ladies Auxiliary Please Call: 
Pete Nani—242-4261 

Pam Gagliano—242-2148 

Monthly Newsletter 
 

Bob Savino, Editor — Sabrina Savino, co-Editor 
422-6934  

E-Mail: dynsus@aol.com 

  

 
May Birthdays 
 
Mike Panarese  5/14 
Carmine Soldano 5/19 
Mary Louise Guida 5/19 
Josephine Carone 5/22 
Lorraine Schnepf 5/26 
Anita Montuori  5/29 

May Anniversaries 
Debbie & Darrell Penberg 5/1 
Ralph & Jackie Preta  5/14 
 
 
 

May 12—Walk-A-Thon 
May 15—Scholarship Night (at Men’s General meeting) 
May 17—Family Night Social  
May 28—Memorial Day Parade 
May 31 to June 3—New York State Convention 
June 13—Vigiano Brothers Golf Outing 
June 23—Country Style BBQ/Dance 
June 26—Crowning of Lodge Queen 

July 7—10 KofC Family Festival 
July 15—Mass for Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
July 18—22 Brumidi Feast 
August 15– Senior Picnic 
August 19—District One Queen’s Pageant 
August 23—Military Bridge 
August 25—Luau Dinner/Dance 

UPCOMING EVENTS...HERE IN OUR LODGE AND IN THE ORDER 

 

 

 

 

John 

Vigiano 

Jan 

5/13 

SPRING SCHOLARSHIP DANCE 
“BACK TO THE 50’s” 

Scheduled for: 
Saturday, May 12th 

 

of the  
Brumidi 
Queen 

For info call: 631-595-2012 

Crowning  

Tuesday,  June 26th 
At the Ladies General Membership 

Meeting. 

Thurs. 6pm-10pm; Fri. 5pm-11pm 
Sat. 2pm-11pm;  Sun. 2pm-9pm 

CANCELLED 

The Brumidi Feast  
Is BACK! 

FREE ADMISSION 
Wine Tasting 
Gambling Hall 
Live Entertainment 
Pay One Price Ride Pass 

Knights of Columbus 
759 Long Island Ave, Deer Park 
 
2012 Family Festival 
June 7th thru 10th 

More Details to Follow 

July 18th thru July 22nd 

Coming together is a beginning.  Keeping together is progress.  Working 
together is success.        ~ Henry Ford  
 
Come on out and lend a hand to your brother & sister members . . . 
Join a committee, help out at Bingo and/or Vegas. 
Check out the Events listed in these pages. There’s 
something for everyone at “the best bang for your 
buck.” 

Have an 
Idea, 

 
Share it! 
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   71 

    
 

Week 10 Week 11 Week 12 
$1,000 WINNER 

in December 

$500 WINNER 
in June 

 155   17  75   30   194    52  155   14   179   58 

Week 9 

 120 

 

50 Weekly Drawings 
1st prize — $50 

2nd prize — $25     3rd prize — $25 
& you can win more than once 

Contact: Dan Cicale 631 586-9583 

Only 300 numbers  
available 

$50 per number 

MORE THAN 150 CHANCES TO WIN ! 

WINNING NUMBERS 

MISS CONSTANTINO BRUMIDI – 2012-2013 

Our Queen's Pageant will be held at our Lodge on Tuesday, June 26th, 2012 at the Ladies General Meeting. 
The winner will reign as “MISS CONSTANTINO BRUMIDI” for the entire year 

(from July 2012 thru July 2013) and will be our representative at all functions, as well as, being a beautiful represen-
tative of our Italian heritage. 

 
ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE MAILED (RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED) TO 

CONSTANTINO BRUMIDI LODGE #2211 
2075 DEER PARK AVENUE 

DEER PARK, NY 11729 
ATTN: QUEEN'S PAGEANT 

 
ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MAY 31, 2012 

 
QUALIFICATIONS: 

Must be between the ages of 16 and 20 (cannot be 21 before September 2012) 
Must not be married 
Must be related to a member of the Lodge or Auxiliary 
Must wear a dress or skirt and blouse – NO SLACKS PLEASE! 
Must be available to march in the Long Island Columbus Day Parade 

 
BENEFITS: 

Queen will reign for one year 
Queen will represent the Constantino Brumidi Lodge #2211 in Long Island Queen's Pageant 
Queen will be invited to all affairs of the Constantino Brumidi Lodge during her reign 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Please Print 
 
NAME: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE #: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF BIRTH: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
RELATED TO: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
MAIL TO: 

CONSTANTINO BRUMIDI LODGE #2211 
2075 DEER PARK AVENUE 

DEER PARK, NY 11729 
ATTN: QUEEN'S PAGEANT 
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Constantino Brumidi Lodge #2211     
Order Sons of Italy in America 

Proudly Presents 

Vigiano Brothers 8th Annual Memorial Golf Outing 
Wednesday, June 13, 2012         
(RSVP by June 7th)   
Bergen Point Country Club

Cost: $175 per Golfer  
"Ladies Invited"  

Fee Includes the following: 
Greens Fee  
Cart 
Driving Range 
Hot Dogs & Beer at turn   
Dinner and Open Bar at Golf Course  

BEVERAGE CART                                                   
$300 

Dinner only: $45.00 Per Person @ 6:00 PM 

TEE SPONSOR                                                              
$50 

12:00 PM Registration  
   

TEE OFF: 1:00 PM  
Shotgun Start  

HOLE SPONSOR                                                            
$100 

Suffolk County prohibits golfers from  
bringing alcohol beverage onto the course.  

Player #2 Player #1 

DINNER SPONSOR   
$1,000                                                           

Feel free to call Thom Lorito if you have any questions @ 631 539-9113 

Player #4 Player #3 

USE THIS SPACE FOR YOUR        

BUSINESS CARD OR AD 

      Please complete form and return to:  
      Constantino Brumidi Lodge #2211                   

2075 Deer Park Avenue  Deer Park, NY 11729                                   
Attention:  Thom Lorito                                     

RSVP - NO LATER THAN JUNE 7, 2012 

A sincere ‘thank you’ to everyone who assisted in any way to make the Heart Fund dance a success espe-
cially President Andy, Ladies Auxiliary President Debra, First Lady Ginger, Sal P., Frank P. and 
Frank F.  Additional thanks to a great committee that included co-chair Karen, Anita and Gale.  It is a 
pleasure to work with each of you!                                                                               Sabrina Savino 
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Easter Bunny Breakfast 

Annual Heart Fund Dance 2012 

 VOLUME 3, ISSUE 5 MAY 2012 PAGE 9



VOLUME 3, ISSUE 5 May 2012 10 

 

 Next Men’s General Membership Meeting: Tuesday, May 15, 2012,  7 PM 
Next Ladies Auxiliary General Membership Meeting: Tuesday, May 22, 2012, 8 PM 

DEADLINE FOR NEXT “La Voce” - Monday, May 21, 2012 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
 
 
 

 
 

 

1 
TRUSTEE 
MEETING 

2 
     Ballroom 
      Dancing 

3 
    CATERER’S 

Meeting   

4 
 

 
 

5  
     

6 
 

  
  DIST ONE PRESIDENTS 

7 
BINGO 

 

8 
 

LADIES BOARD 
 

9 
      Ballroom 
      Dancing 

10 
   DIRECTORS 
     Meeting  
        

11 
    VEGAS 

12 
 

WALK-A-THON 
 

13 
 
 
       

14 
     
      BINGO 
 

15 
MEN’S  GENERAL       

 
Scholarship Night 

7 PM 

16 
      Ballroom   
      Dancing 

      

17 

  FAMILY NIGHT 
SOCIAL 

 

18 
     
     

19 
 
          

20 
 
   
    

21 
       

BINGO 
  

22 
      LADIES 
      GENERAL 

      

23 
Ballroom                                               
Dancing 

 

24 
 
 

 
   
    

25  
 

VEGAS 
 

26  
 
 
 
 

27 
 
                         

28 
 NO BINGO 
MEMORIAL DAY 

PARADE 

29 
 
      
         

 30 
 Ballroom                                               
Dancing 

 

31 
NYS 

  CONVENTION 

    

May 2012 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 
 
 

 

 
 

   
       

 1 
 
 

2 
     

3 
NEW YORK STATE      

CONVENTION 
 

4 
     BINGO 
 

      

5 
TRUSTEE 
MEETING 

6 
       Ballroom 
       Dancing 

7 
    CATERER’S 

Meeting   

8 
 

VEGAS 

9  
    

10 
     
 
 DIST ONE PRESIDENTS 

11 
      

BINGO 
 

12 
   

LADIES BOARD 
 

13 Ballroom Dancing 
 

VIGIANO BROS. 
   GOLF OUTING 

14 
  DIRECTORS 
    MEETING 

 
Flag Day 

15 
 

16 
 

17 
    

18 
 

     BINGO 
 

  

19 
        MEN’S 
      GENERAL 
 

20 
       Ballroom 
       Dancing 
     

21 
  

22 
VEGAS 

 
 

23 
COUNTRY STYLE 

   BBQ/DANCE 
 
 

24 25 
 BINGO 

 
       

26   LADIES 
     GENERAL 

  
CROWNING OF 
LODGE QUEEN 

27 
       Ballroom 
       Dancing 

28 
 

29 30 

June 2012 

NEW YORK STATE      CONVENTION 
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FOR INFORMATION AND APPOINTMENTS CALL OR FAX

TARA AT: 631-338-6357
MEMBERS RECEIVE DISCOUNTS

Brumidi Catering Company, Inc.

THIS SPACE AVAILABLE
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          NNNIIICCCEEE   PPPLLLUUUMMMBBBIIINNNGGG   
                     &&&   HHHEEEAAATTTIIINNNGGG,,,   IIINNNCCC   
      
   ***   LLLiiiccceeennnssseeeddd,,,   BBBooonnndddeeeddd,,,   IIInnnsssuuurrreeeddd   
   ***   SSSeeennniiiooorrr   CCCiiitttiiizzzeeennn   DDDiiissscccooouuunnntttsss   
   ***   AAAnnnyyy   &&&   AAAllllll   PPPllluuummmbbbiiinnnggg   &&&   HHHeeeaaatttiiinnnggg   NNNeeeeeedddsss   
   

                                                PPPaaayyy   ttthhheee   RRRiiiggghhhttt   PPPrrriiiccceee………...CCCaaallllll   NNNIIICCCEEE   
PPPhhhooonnneee:::   (((666333111)))   222444222---NNNiiiccceee   (((666444222333)))                           CCCeeellllll:::      (((666333111)))   444999555---222888111333   

 www.NicePlumbingAndHeating.com 
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5012 Veterans Highway • Holbrook, NY 11741
Serving the Community for over 45 years

THIS SPACE AVAILABLE

Contact Bob Savino for Advertising
631-422-6934
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CAROL QUIRK
TOWN CLERK

TOWN OF BABYLON
200 EAST SUNRISE HIGHWAY

LINDENHURST, NY 11757

(631) 957-3005
Fax: (631) 957-7490

E-Mail: cquirk@townofbabylon.com

Driveways 
Parking Lots 
Stoops 
Patios  
Walks 
Pool Patios 

          Asphalt 
          Concrete 
          Brick Pavers 
          Stone 
          Seal Coating 

LOUIS LABRIOLA, President 
Member Constantino Brumidi Lodge #2211 

10% off 
For Members & Family 

THIS SPACE AVAILABLE
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Phone: 631-422-6934 
E-mail: sabr10@msn.com 

 Sabrina Savino 

Custom Scrapbooks 
Home Decor Items 
Custom Jewelry 
Home Parties 

Custom Crafts by Sabrina 

Group Lessons Available 

THIS SPACE AVAILABLE

THIS SPACE AVAILABLE

District Office
130 West Jericho Turnpike, Huntington Sta. NY 11746

Tel: 631-854-4433     Fax: 631-854-4415

THIS SPACE AVAILABLE



Founded February 28, 1969
2075 Deer Park Avenue • Deer Park, New York 11729
Kitchen / Fax: 631-586-3928
Lodge Office Only: 631-940-2006
Lodge Office Fax: 631-586-5429
Catering: 631-338-6357
Website: http://www.sonsofitalyli.com   •   Email: lodge@ sonsofitalyli.com

©
A

d
fin

ity
Not only are we a family-owned funeral home, we’re
owned locally. Why should this be important to you?

Because we answer to our own community—our
friends, neighbors, you.

As for that other funeral home chain, their owners
are out-of-state... where are their interests?

Here.

Our owners: Their owners:

There.

MANGANO
FUNERAL HOME, INC.

1701 Deer Park Ave. • Deer Park
(631) 586-3600
ManganoFH.com

Deer Park’s only family owned and operated funeral home.
Since 1911

    

Barbara A. Mangano, President

Brother Joseph S. Mari, Manager

Brother Sal F. Mangano, Vice President

©
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Not only are we a family-owned funeral home, we’re
owned locally. Why should this be important to you?

Because we answer to our own community—our
friends, neighbors, you.

As for that other funeral home chain, their owners
are out-of-state... where are their interests?

Here.

Our owners: Their owners:

There.

MANGANO
FUNERAL HOME, INC.

1701 Deer Park Ave. • Deer Park
(631) 586-3600
ManganoFH.com

Deer Park’s only family owned and operated funeral home.
Since 1911

    

1683 Deer Park Ave.
Deer Park, NY 11729

631-274-5510
Fax: 631-274-5527


